
Board Report 11/08/2021

I received one quote to fix the handicap bus from Rush Truck, it came in at $18,000. 

I am currently waiting on another one, it should be in soon.

We got the ten windows replaced upstairs on the east side of the high school, eleven more will be 
done on the west side when the order is received.  Replacing the windows will improve ventilation.

We have ten windows in hand for the middle school for replacement and 21 more on order.

We had the last two old roofs on the west end of the elementary recoated. In addition, we sealed 
around all the HVAC units on that wing. 4-Elements Roofing did the work and comes with a 20-year 
warranty.

We are currently waiting on bids for remolding the brick building. 

We started the boiler on 10/25/21 and it is working great.

The street drain next to the AG shop will not drain, I talked to the city and it is located well in their 
right of way. They contacted the state to figure out where and why it won’t work.

The new French drain in the High School parking is complete and seems to working well.

Dan Aberasturi.


